
 

Documents will be available prior to meetings for public review. Please email planning@centertonar.us to 
submit comments or request further information in advance of the meeting.  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

Centerton Planning Commission 
July 20, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

 
Amendments to the Adopted Master Street Plan 

 and 
Amendments to Title 14 Zoning in High Density Residential Districts 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Hearings will be held before the City of Centerton 

Planning Commission on Tuesday, July 20, 2021, at 6:00 PM at the City Hall community room, 

located at 290 N Main Street, Centerton, AR.   

The first hearing is to consider  amendments to the adopted Master Street Plan.  

 The second hearing is to consider amendments to the Centerton Municipal Code, 

Section 14.04.04 Zoning Districts; creating new med-high density residential zoning districts of 

R3-SF, R3-D, R3-M6 and a high density multi-family residential district of R4-MF.  

Proposed amendments may be viewed on the City of Centerton’s website at 

www.centertonar.us/planning-and-zoning.  For questions or to provide written comments, 

contact the Centerton Planning Department, 290 Main St., PO Box 208, Centerton, AR 72719; 

(479)795-2750 X27; planning@centertonar.us.  
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